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The Birmingham Police Department Supports the Community by Hosting Back to 

School Supply Drive 

 

It’s that time of the year! The Community Outreach and Public Education Division (COPE) of 

the Birmingham Police Department is hosting a back to school supply drive. The drive began 

July 1st and will run through July 31st. Donations such as bookbags, paper, notebooks, pencils, 

pens, glue, markers, erasers, and other items students may need can be donated. Supplies can be 

dropped off any of the locations listed below: 

 
Police Headquarters: 

1710 1st Ave N, Birmingham, AL 35203 

 

North Precinct: 

2600 31st Ave N, Birmingham, AL 35204 

 

South Precinct: 

1320 19th St, Birmingham, AL 35205 

 

East Precinct: 

600 Red Lane Rd. Birmingham, AL 35215 

 

West Precinct: 

2236 47th St Ensley, Birmingham, AL 35208 

 

City Jail: 

425 6th Ave S, Birmingham, AL 35205 

 

For more information, call COPE Division at (205) 933-4175. 
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